November 12, 2021

Dear Parents and Students of JCS Winter Sports Teams,

After a successful merged fall athletic season with Stamford Central School for soccer, we will again
merge our two schools for our winter basketball season. We are pleased with the fall soccer merger;
from our understanding the students/players got along extremely well.

Stamford Boys 1V and Varsity players will play with the Jefferson team and follow our season’s schedule,
practicing and piaying thelr games at Jefferson, with the exception of the Stamford Tournament which
will be hosted by SCS. Stamford will provide daily transportation to JCS and back from practices. On
game nights at Jefferson, SCS players will be responsible for their own transportation to and from
Jefferson. For away games, transportation will be provided by Jefferson Central School, SCS players and
coaches will be picked up in front of SCS and dropped off at SCS after the completion of the away
games. Jefferson players and coaches will be transported back to JCS.

Jefferson Girls JV and Varsity players will play with the Stamford team and follow their season’s
schedule, practicing and playing their games at SCS. Jefferson will provide daily transportation to
Stamford and back from practices. On home game nights at Stamford, Jefferson players will be
responsible for their own transportation to and from SCS. For Girls’ away games, SCS will pick up
Jefferson players for the away contest. The Girls’ team will return to SCS where Stamford players and
coaches will be dropped off and then the bus will return the Jefferson players and coaches to JCS.

Due to declining numbers, our Boys and Girls modified teams will also merge with Stamford and play
under Stamford’s schedule. Modified practices will begin on Monday, 11/29. Those practice schedules
are being developed currently. Jefferson will provide transportation to Stamford for practices which
happen after school. Stamford will provide transportation for away games. Transportation for home
games held at SCS and evening practices will be the respansibility of the students and their families.

Please note that similarly to home games at efther JCS or SCS, on days when school Is not In session
and practices (or games) are held, all students will be responsible for their own transportation to and
Jfrom the event.

Additionally, each school has appointed coaches to represent each team, equaling two coaches per
team. The coaches are as follows:

BV- Mr. Fancher & Mr. Brown BJV- Mr. Lapinel & Mr. Northrup
GV- Ms. Jaeger & Mr. Nickerson GJV- Ms. Jaegar & Ms. Westcott
Boys Mod- Mr. Paraszczuk & Mr. Bright Girls Mod- Ms. Champlin & Mr. Nebesn

If you have any questions, please reach out to me at school or by emall.

Sincerely,
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Andl Cammer
Athletic Director



